Industry Advisory from the
Building & Safety Department
Occupied Dwelling Inspections
June 4, 2020

Effective Monday, June 8, 2020 the City of Las Vegas Department of Building & Safety will be
resuming inspections inside occupied dwelling units.

Saturday inspections for homeowners will return on June 13%; to schedule please contact Inspection
Dispatch at (702)229-6914.

To avoid possible exposure to illness, our inspectors will not enter homes with unhealthy occupants.
Please plan for social distancing with no physical contact between individuals, our inspectors will be
wearing face coverings. We ask that anybody in close contact with our inspectors consider wearing a
face covering.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251.

Sincerely,

N A

Michael Cunningham, P.E., CBO
Building and Safety Deputy Director
City of Las Vegas

Building and Safety Department



